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Famicon 2020 is happening! 

 

That's right, we don't miss a beat. As soon as we come back from Korea we are gathering over 200 

leaders from all across the United States of America to celebrate, participate, and configure our national 

strategy for 2020. 

 

We will be meeting from February 24 to 26 at IPEC in Las Vegas. 

 

Who's invited? Subregional leadership teams and state leaders including American Clergy Leadership 

Conference (ACLC) state leaders. Stay tuned -- you will receive a letter of invitation. 

 

All other leaders will be invited to five simultaneous regional famicons happening from March 6 through 

March 8. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there!  


